
 

 

ASPA GIVES A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR HEALTHCARE PROFESSIONALS FOR ALL YOU DO 

ASPA is a Member of TIPPPA – The IPA Associa4on of America, in fact Connie Richardson has been on the Board of TIPPA 
since 2005. Connie invites you to visit their web site at hDps://www.4paaa.com.  Visit the Virtual Exhibit Hall and 
Resource center.  TIPAAA has changed their annual conference to a Virtual Conference in 2021.  The Conference covers 
many topics and great speakers.  If you want more informa4on, please contact Connie at connie@azspa.com  

REMINDER ASPA Members 

A reminder when you receive request from ASPA for Creden4aling/Recreden4aling, Expirables and Site Reviews, etc. 
Please return in a 4mely manner to prevent possible termina4on due to non-compliance. I will be sending a Contact 
Informa4on Update Form with this NewsleDer, if you could take a few minutes and complete the form so that ASPA has 
the most current contact informa4on, it would be appreciated. 

When making a payment to ASPA for Annual dues, please include the invoice number and Member Name payment is for. 

AHCCCS: COVID vaccinators will need to be enrolled with AHCCCS in order to be able to bill the vaccine administra4on fee 
for AHCCCS beneficiaries. Providers can register with AHCCCS at: hDps://www.azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/APEP/
Access.html 

Let Henry Schein Medical help you protect your prac4ce with PANDEMIC PREPAREDNESS. To learn more about Henry 
Schein Medical’s Pandemic Preparedness Program (PPP) or to order, please call your Henry Schein Medical sales 
consultant at 1-800-772-4346, 8 a.m. – 8:30 p.m. ET. 

ASPA Office will be closed December 24th and December 25th and December 31st and January 1st for the 
Holidays. 

ASPA wishes all a Safe and Very Happy Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.
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